
 

November 19th, 2020 

 

Mission Statement   St. Peter Lutheran School exists to help parents bring up their children in the 
training and instruction of the Lord, to provide academic excellence using God’s Word, and to share the 
Gospel of Christ with the world. 
 

Masks: 
As of this writing, there are unconfirmed news reports that Gov. Evers will be extending the mask 
mandate beyond the November 21, 2020, expiration.  Please watch for further updates from the 
Governor’s office.  As a review, our safety plan states the following regarding masks: 

a. Students will not be required to wear a mask or face shield unless mandated by state or local 
authorities.  Without a mandate, the choice of a student wearing a mask will be left to the 
discretion of individual families. 
b. Teachers will not be required to wear a mask or face shield unless mandated by state or local 
authorities. 
c. Visitors will be required to wear a mask or face shield. 
d. Teachers, when meeting with parents, will be required to wear a mask. 

If the mask mandate is not extended and you would like to have your child continue wearing a mask 
while in school, please contact his/her teacher to inform he/she of your wishes.   
 

Mr. Miller’s Classes: 
We have started our second research report.  It is on tornadoes.  All three resources were provided by 
Mr. Miller.  It will be due next Tuesday, November 24.  We will start the final research report on 
Monday, November 30, upon returning from Thanksgiving break.  The topic for the final report will be of 
each student’s own choosing.  Resources such as books, magazine articles, etc. should be brought to 
school by Tuesday, December 1. 
Due Dates 
Math Test 7 on Friday, November 20 
Spelling Test Lesson 13 on Tuesday, November 24 
Tornado Report due Tuesday, November 24 
 
Change for Life – Joyful Giving 
We are collecting donations during the month of December for a WELS-based ministry called “New 
Beginnings-A Home for Mothers.”  This ministry helps single mothers pave the way to becoming self-
sufficient in a Christ-centered home.  The youngest student in each St. Peter School family will be 
bringing home an empty baby bottle.  We ask that over the next several weeks you try to fill the bottle 
with spare change.  Once your bottle is full, you can bring it in to the school office where it will be 
emptied.  Full bottles can be brought in again and again for emptying.  We do ask that all baby bottles 
that are distributed to you be returned (full or empty) before December24 which is the start of 
Christmas vacation. 



Christmas 2020 
Christmas this year will be different for St. Peter Lutheran School.  There will be no formal in-person 
program as has taken place in years past.  The teachers and students are working on a short video to 
include singing and still pictures of the students to be shown at various church services this December.  
More information will be communicated in the future indicating play dates and times of the video. 

Reminder: Arriving at School 

a. Students being dropped off by parents will use the following entrances: 

 Students in grades 3K, 4K, 5K and their siblings will enter via the east end 

of school (small parking lot). 

 All other students will enter via the west end of school (large parking lot). 
 

Weyauwega Bus Forms:  The week of November 30th- December 4th 

we will have special bussing from the WF Bus system.  Forms were sent 

home on Tuesday November 17th and need to be turned in tomorrow.  

The bus garage needs these forms to plan for bus routes for the SPL 

Students that ride the bus.  

 

 

SPL Scrip:  Added to our “Scrip to go” drawer are $10 Dunkin Donut Gift Cards, these make great 

Christmas Gifts. 

 

No School: There is no school Wednesday November 25th - Friday, November 27th for Thanksgiving 
Break. School will resume on Monday November 30th. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


